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INFORMATION CIRCULAR

To: Members of permanent and observer missions to the United Nations and
members of the staff at Headquarters

From: The Assistant Secretary-General for Conference and Support Services

Subject: TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF THE NORTH DELEGATES’ LOUNGE

The purpose of the present circular is to inform members of permanent and
observer missions to the United Nations and members of the staff that the North
Delegates’ Lounge will be temporarily closed from Wednesday, 30 August, to
Friday, 8 September 1995, while renovation and related maintenance work is
undertaken in the area. During this period, the facilities of the South
Delegates’ Lounge will be available.
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